
October 10, 2024 

DANIEL MCNEELY 
MLA, SAHTU�   

Oral Question 196-20(1) Housing Units Destined for Sahtú 

This is in response to your May 27, 2024, Oral Questions regarding Housing Units Destined for 
Sahtú. 

Thank you for your questions on alternative shipping plans for materials and housing units as well 
as the invitation to meet and greet leadership in Fort Good Hope. 

I am pleased to accept your invitation for an in-person meeting with the leadership in 
Fort Good Hope. Please work with my office to find a time of mutual convenience for this meeting. 
I look forward to meeting in person with the K'asho Got'ı̨nę Housing Society. 

Thank you, 

Lucy Kuptana 
Minister Responsible for  
Housing Northwest Territories 

c. Clerk of the Legislative Assembly
Director, Legislative Affairs and House Planning
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